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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Richard Makdisi [Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2008 7:11 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO 2937 re.1171  Ocean Avenue Site Investigation Extension Request. 

Hi Steven –You seem to be talking about Ocean Avenue below (the one that is now under DTSC oversight) but I most 
recently asked you about Orange Street (#2921), The Mary Kranz site where the UFST was removed that is upgradient of 
Oakland Avenue. That is the one we most recently discussed that you indicate you had passed on the letter to Donna for. 
Isn’t that what is being referred to below?  
 
Can we invoke the 60 days rule?  This is going to be painful for Mary who is trying to complete the Trust work… What is 
Donna objection or what does Donna want?  
 
As for your personal plans for Croatia. Very cool!  When do you leave?  
 
Lets talk.  
 
Best Regards--Richard 
 

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org]  
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2008 5:55 PM 

To: Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com 
Subject: RE: RO 2937 re.1171 Ocean Avenue Site Investigation Extension Request.  
 
Richard,  
  
During my weekly meeting with Donna, she did not agree with my WP approval letter. Consequently, I have not been able 
to complete the WP approval as we discussed.  
  
The WP approval will be a high priority when I return from my holiday in Croatia. I will be out of the office until June 2 
  
Thank you for your cooperation.  
  
Sincerely, 
Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
510-383-1767 
510-337-9355 Fax 
steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
   __o  
 _`\<,_  

(*)/ (*) 
  

"The bicycle is a curious invention,  
The passenger is its engine." 

  
 

From: Richard Makdisi [mailto:Rmakdisi@stellar-environmental.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2008 1:45 PM 

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health 
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Cc: Felicia Woytac 

Subject: RO 2937 re.1171 Ocean Avenue Site Investigation Extension Request.  

Hi Stephen: 
 
We cannot complete the SES November 15 2007 workplan scope by the March 31, 2008 deadline requested by you.   
The work has not been initiated as yet due to the property owners needing to consider options.   
Please provide a three-month extension.  
 
Best Regards--Richard 


